De : <sympa-request@lists.unesco.org> au nom de South Africa IHP Committee [Deleted by
the IHP Secretariat for reasons of data protection]

Date : mardi 24 novembre 2020 16:37

A : "'ihp-non-council-members-request@lists.unesco.org" <ihp-non-council-members-
request@lists.unesco.org>, [Deleted by the IHP Secretariat for reasons of data protection]
Cc : [Deleted by the IHP Secretariat for reasons of data protection]

Objet : RE: EN/FR: 2nd-order draft Strategy of IHP-IX for consultation / 2e avant-projet de la
stratégie du PHI-IX pour consultation

The IHP Secretariat,
Dear Sir/Madam,

Thank you again for the opportunity for us to have our inputs into the development of the IHP IX
Strategy.

Attached please find the comments from the South African National Committee for UNESCO IHP for
your consideration.

We look forward to the discussions on 30 November and 1 December 2020 on this regard.

Kind regards,
The SANC for UNESCO IHP Secretariat



